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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS & FIELD TRIP SCHEDULED
OTTAWA CAMPGROUND & RECREATION FACILITIES CONCESSIONAIRE OPPORTUNITY
          Ironwood, MI.  – The Ottawa National Forest is now accepting proposals for operation and maintenance of campground and recreation facilities under a Concessionaire Special Use Permit.  The permit consists of 16 campgrounds and associated facilities and the Black River Harbor facilities in four separate bid items.  A field trip to the sites covered is scheduled for September 12, 2013.
         A Concessionaire is a private business operating on a Forest Service site providing visitor services for profit.   The objective of the Forest Service Concessionaire program is to provide recreation services to the public, while providing business opportunities on National Forest System Lands.   Through use of a Concessionaire, Forests may be able to increase or enhance their capacity to provide high quality recreation amenities.
       The term for the Special Use Permit(s) will be for five years, from spring of 2014 through December 31, 2018, provided operations are acceptable. 
--end—



The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) prohibits discrimination in all its programs and activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, and where applicable, sex, marital status, familial status, parental status, religion, sexual orientation, genetic information, political beliefs, reprisal, or because all or part of an individual’s income is derived from any public assistance program.  (Not all prohibited bases apply to all programs).  Persons with disabilities who require alternative means for communication of program information (Braille, large print, audiotape, etc.) should contact USDA’s TARGET Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice and TDD).  To file a complaint of discrimination, write to USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, or call (800) 795-3272 (voice) or (202) 720-6382 (TDD).  USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

Proposals must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. (CST), September 30, 2013.  For additional information on how to submit applications please contact Jim Sobrack at 906-932-1330, ext. 316.  The complete prospectus for the Special Use Permit is available on Fed Biz Ops (www.fbo.gov). https://www.fbo.gov/index?s=opportunity&mode=form&id=c4482c5d2a77333bfac7279f8740baae&tab=core&_cview=0
To participate on the September 12 field trip, please contact:  Melissa Simpson at 906-358-4017 (mdsimpson@fs.fed.us) or Jeffrey Mell at 906-884-2411, ext. 27 (jeffmell@fs.fed.us).  

--end--



ONF 1650-1 (September 2006)


